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Pat Hannah: Pat has recently moved to GSV.

She has a beautiful smile that is so infectious. Pat spent her life in

Prince Albert with her husband, Harold. She has 2 sons, Robert

and Glen. Pat enjoys doing puzzles and knitting.

February 15th

Betty Anderson: Betty has been a resident of

GSV for 2 years. She is the mother of 3

wonderful children and 5 grandchildren. Betty

had a busy life, leading youth choir and bible

studies. She and her husband, Morris led very

active lives.

February birthday celebration will in the Great Room on February

17
th

. Come out and help these ladies celebrate!!!

It’s a day to celebrate you and everything you’ve accomplished in life.

Your journey continues. May the next year be filled with laughter, good

friends and good health!



HELLO’S & GOOD BYES

Welcome to Good Shepherd: Olga Mihilewicz. Olga is residing in

House 4. She is an avid card player and can’t wait to get the game

started. Welcome to Arnold and Merilyn James, moved into

House 4. We hope you enjoy your new home.

Farewell

It’s with great sadness we bid farewell to Gladys Cunningham and

George Bannerman

Gladys moved to GSV almost 6 years after her health began to

decline. She and her devoted husband, Percy were married for 70

years.

George and his wife, Darlene moved to GSV in 2020. George

enjoyed dominos and doing puzzles. He was a true cowboy.

George and Darlene were married for 73 years. He was a very

kind, humble man and will be dearly missed.



Dear Family and Friends,

Well, who can complain about the beautiful weather we were

blessed with in the January. I can’t remember it ever being this

mild at this time of year, but we’ll take it. Just a couple more

months and spring will be upon us!

This month we have our regular crew of entertainers, along with

Bill’s Band. Bill played at GSV a few years back and is happy to be

joining up with us again.

Please check out our monthly calendar for upcoming events. Our

Valentines Day Social, being held on the 14th.  Games, trivia and

treats. Come out and join in the fun! The February Birthday Party

will be held on the 17
th

, with entertainment by the Mama’s. Audrey

and Lynn always put on a great rockin’ Hillbilly show .

We would like to thank Bev Skotheim for coming in and taking

pictures during our celebrated days.

It’s impossible to post every picture, so we put together an album

and it is placed at the entry. While visiting, please take a moment

to flip through.

Progressive Bingo: Our Progressive jackpot is sitting at $34

Cards are $1.00 each.  Cards are for sale on the canteen cart.

Good luck to all our players!

When visiting, please remember that any live streaming of

residents is prohibited. You are only allowed to stream the person

you are visiting, in the privacy of their room.

We would like to wish everyone a wonderful February. Stay warm

and stay safe!

GSV Recreation Team



FLASH BACK- New Years Eve 2022




